
 

 

FRIENDS’ FOOTNOTES 
December 2020 

President's Letter: 
Hello to all our members of Friends of the Library!!  As we enter into this  
Hello and MERRY CHRISTMAS to all our members!!!  Wishing everyone a 
blessed Christmas and a HAPPY NEW YEAR!!  Hope Santa is good to you, be-
cause surly you have all been so good this past year?! 
I want to thank everyone who attended our Christmas pot luck last week. Lots of 
laughter and good cheers abound!  The food was terrific, but on a funny note, no 
one brought a dessert!!!  Now that’s a first.  We all thought that was an omen to 
save us all a few calories? 
Thanks to Betsy Porter for the pretty centerpieces!  Had enough to even donate 
one to the library. 
On a more serious note, after talking to our board members we have decided to 
put on hold any further meetings until early spring.  We will revisit the health is-
sues in our community and make a decision then. 
I will continue to send newsletters each month and keep you updated. 
If the library is in need of any funding before we meet again, Ann will let 
me know, along with Carol Trimble, our Friends treasurer. 
Stay safe and healthy and enjoy the holidays. 
Remember to smile, it’s contagious!!! 
 

Sue Hedman, President 

 

Treasurer’s Report:        
Unavailable this month. 
 
      
Carol Trimble, Treasurer 



 

 
Secretary’s Report : 

There was not a business meeting this month, just a delicious potluck! 
 

Jean Larson, Secretary  

  
Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers:              

     Bill Gaston, Barbara Grillo,   
If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact         

  Jean Larson or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678 
 

 

Library Manager’s Report:     By Ann Pendleton 

 

 Hi Everyone! 
 

Ms. Peggy had her famous GINGERBREAD PARTY.  There were 34 people—

24 kids and 12 adults. It was a very fun and delicious event. There were 
some gingerbread flops, but they had some real architectural pieces too! 

 
Our SEES Candy is gone!  
This is something we did not expect. In fact, we were a little concerned 

that it might not sell very well with all the craziness and COVID.  
However, the candy just flew off the shelves, and unfortunately, we have 

just had to tell several people that we were out of candy starting today, 
the 17th. :- ( 
 

 
 
  

 

Just a reminder: 
Please make sure you have 
plenty of books, DVDs and Audio 
material for the holidays!!! 
Happy Holidays! 
 

 
 
We are closed: 
December 24th, Thursday 
December 25th, Friday 
December 26th, Saturday 
 
December 31st, Thurs. Close 2 PM 
January 1st, Friday 
January 2nd, Saturday 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We are now open 10 am -3 pm, Tuesday – Friday, and 10 am - 2 
pm on Saturday. 
 
 

 
 

 
  


